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CITY OF NORTH RIDGEVILLE 

NORTH RIDGEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF A VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held virtually on: 

 

Monday, December 21, 2020 

7:20 p.m. 

North Ridgeville City Hall 

Council Chambers 

7307 Avon Belden Road 

North Ridgeville, OH  44039 

 

This meeting will be live streamed on our YouTube channel at: 

www.youtube.com/channel/UCThTaGFRof_AOvxSYAzMNYg 

  

Interested parties may use the live chat feature to submit comments and questions during the 

meeting.  Please submit comments or questions in advance to Tara Peet at tpeet@nridgeville.org  

or call 440.353.1508.   

 

This public hearing is being held to consider the following: 

 

A final plat approval for Meadow Lakes No. 18 in a PCD. 

 

The public hearing is scheduled by order of the North Ridgeville City Council. 

 

Tara L. Peet, MMC 

Assistant Clerk of Council 

 

 
cc: Council (email only) 

All City (email only) 

News Media (email only) 
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